
'

%-.
..

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CH ATTANOOGA TENNESSEE 37401

400 Chestnut Street 'Ibwer II

August 13, 1982

s

! Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. W. P. Haass, Chief

Quality Assurance Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555.

Dear Mr. Haass:

Enclosure 1 provides 20 copies of corrected sheets fram tables 17.2-1 and 17.2-,

' 5 for Revision 5 of TVA's 'Ibpical Report, TVA-TR75-1A, " Quality Assurance
Program Description for Design, Construction, and Operation of 'lVA Nuclear
Power Plants." 'Ihese corrections are for minor publication errors concerning
the proper identification of the document and the revision number in two of
the tables. An instruction sheet for replacement pages is provided.

Enclosure 2 is a proposed revision, with justification, to section 17.2-2
which will be incorporated into draft Revision 6 of TVA-TR'5-lA. Since the
proposed change more clearly reflects current practice in our operational OA
training program, we request you review and approve this change to '1VA's QA
program description before submittal of proposed Revision 6.

Very truly yours,

TDMESSEE VALLEY AU'IH19ITY

95 W
g L. M. Mills, Manager

I
f Nuclear Licensing
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ENCIDSURE 1

Errata Instructions

Please insert the attached sheets in Revision 5 of the QA 'Ibpical according to
the following instructions:

Remove Insert

Table 17.2-1 Sheet 1/ Table 17.2-1 Sheet 1/
Sheet 2 Sheet 2

Table 17.2-5 Sheet 6/ Table 17.2-5 Sheet 6/
Sheet 7/ Sheet 7/
Sheet 8/- Sheet 8/-
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